
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                       September 10, 2018 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Ron Daugs, Elaine Rollins, Tammy Miller, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance: Brian Stewart Jr., Brian Stewart Sr., William Carter 
 
Public Input:  William was wondering if there was a town ordinance for target practicing with guns in the Township.  Ed 
explained to William that we did not have an ordinance but if he felt unsafe that he might want to contact the sheriff.  
William did not think at this time there was really anything unsafe but was just wondering. 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the August meeting.  Ron Daugs made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Cory Wohlrab to accept the report as presented.  
Seconded by Ron Daugs.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits:  Brian Stewart presented a building permit and fire number permit for a Castle Home that was being place on a 
property on Heenan Rd.  After review, Ron Daugs made a motion to accept the permits as presented.  Seconded by Cory 
Wohlrab.  Motion carried.  A building permit for Dale Cunningham, to build a shed was reviewed.  Ron Daugs made a 
motion to accept the permit as presented.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business: Road sealing is complete.  Scott’s Construction said they would be available if more roads needed patching 
or sealing so there were a couple discussed that might be done yet this year. 
 
New Business: Town of Summit Transportation Resolution was reviewed.  Cory made a motion to accept the resolution 
as written.  Seconded by Ron Daugs.  Motion carried.  The resolution was then signed by the Town Board. 
  
Road Maintenance:   Discussed road damage and roads needing the most attention at the present time.  There was also 
discussion about what information was needed for FMEA reporting.  The board discussed the need for another full time 
person or possibly a couple more part time people.  More discussion to take place after talking with some individuals. 
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Ron Daugs made a motion to approve the bills as presented. Cory 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:02 P.M. was made by Ron Daugs.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
          Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


